
Dear Member, 
 
    You are aware that membership verification drive is on as per the instructions of the 

Bombay High Court to prepare a verified voter list of CSI members, As some members 

were facing problem in verifying identifying their membership numbers and were 

requesting assistance from CSIHQ therefore we as the TMC have appointed an agency 

M/S CPGBPM a call Centre to assist members who need assistance and also to follow 

up with those member who have not done their verification till date. Therefore you are 

requested kindly cooperate with M/S CPGBPM and complete your verification process to 

help us rebuild CSI to its original glory. The above members shall be receiving a phone 

call on the registered mobile number with CSIHQ by this Call Centre requesting the 

member to verify both email and mobile number. In the event the member wants a link 

for doing the verification of his email Id and mobile number, the agency will send that link 

from an email Id:  csi_verification@cpgbpm.com. Please honour their call/email and 

assist them by verifying email and mobile number on the CDSL server 

 
Please Note Last date for verification has been extended till July 15th 2023, 5 PM. 
 
Please note that those members who have verified on the CDSL server using the OTP 

route are being considered as valid voters of CSI. 

You are requested to cooperate when you get the phone call and take part in the 

verification drive. 

 

We request you to convey the same to other members known to you. 
 
 
 
        Sd                                                           Sd                                               Sd 
S.Mahalingam                                          N.Anand Rao                          Abraham Koshy 
 


